JANUARY 28, 2020

REORGANIZATION MEETING OF TARENTUM RECREATION BOARD

NOMINATION OF OFFICIERS FOR 2020:

PRESIDENT: Carrie Fox, nominated by Barbara Magnetta, there were no other nominations, Carrie was
elected unanimously.

VICE PRESIDENT: Gina landa was nominated by Tim Rapp. Becky May was nominated by Barbara, Gina
declined the nomination and Becky was elected unanimously.

SECRETARY: Barbara was nominated by Loraine seconded by Becky. Elected unanimously

TREASURER: Gina was nominated by Tim second by Hugh. Elected unanimously.

The regular meeting was then opened by President Carrie with the Pledge of Allegiance.Present were
board members: Gina Landa, Becky May, Carrie, Loraine White, Hugh Fox, Tim Rapp and Barbara.

Also in attendance, Carrie introduced our Chairman of the Recreation and Parks Board, Councilman,
Brian Snyder. Brian then expressed his feelings about the recreation board, he commended the Board
for their outstanding job and commitment to the community. He said quote “7 people can put this all
together.” He was very complimentary to all of us.

OLD BUSINESS:

To give Councilman Snyder more understanding of different events coming up Hugh suggested that
Carrie might explain a little bit about the Valentine’s Luncheon. Therefore a short discussion followed
making it very informative. it was appreciated by everyone.

PARADE:

Barbara gave a brief report on the parade 2019 budget. We also had Brackenridge’s report. All agreed
that the parade was a huge success.

MAGAZINE:

Hugh and Carrie gave an explanation of how the magazine came into existence and how wonderfully it is
being accepted and welcomed. it would nice if the board could possibly sell an ad or two and maybe
talk to people about writing an article about a store from the past or a prominent member of our
community.

NEW BUSINESS:

Carrie and Hugh told the board about the reels of movies that were donated by the library to the
recreation bard. Tim made a motion and Becky seconded to have the very old tapes made into a CD.
The vote was unanimous.



CONCERTS:

The members received a copy of the 2020 concert series. All agreed the lineup looks to be outstanding
and excited by it. Loraine made a motion to accept the schedule, Gina seconded. The motion passed
unanimously.

Becky made a motion to adjourn, Hugh seconded.

Next regular meeting will be February 25, 2020.



